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     27/06/2022 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
The NSW Teachers Federation voted to hold 
statewide industrial action in the form of a 24-
hour strike on Thursday 30 June, 2022.  
While our school will still be open, we will be only 
be providing minimal supervision of students on 
this date as a result of the strike. Minimal 
supervision means that onsite teaching and 
learning continues however temporary class 
structures, and a modified timetable are required 
to meet safety and supervision requirements.  
Please note the canteen will NOT be open this 
day.  
If you have any enquiries, please contact the 
office. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Regards  
Toni Skinner 
Principal  
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